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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It seems to have been a quiet week at school with everyone settled into a routine. We have lots of children 
who are receiving merit badges and Mrs Chambers’ stickers which we celebrate at our weekly Assembly. 

Fundraising Group 100 Club 

Just a reminder that we would still welcome subscriptions to The Fundraising Group 100 Club. It’s  £10 for 
an annual subscription  and each month for 10 months there is a draw with a £20 prize.. The profits from 
the club go to their funds which help support the school. 

GIRFEC 

I’m afraid I only had 6 responses from people able to come along to a presentation about GIRFEC so I 

have decided to cancel it. I will think of another way of sharing the information. 

Class Newsletter Questionnaire 

We do like to get parental views so we have attached a questionnaire about the class newsletter which 
you should have already received. Please feel free to add comments about what you like about it or how 
we could improve it. 

School Photographer 

The photographer has been in touch to rearrange the date for school photographs. It will now be on 

Tuesday 28th October. 

Book Fair 

Our annual Book Fair will be open to pupils from Friday 26th September. Parents are welcome to come 

between 2:45 and 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday 1st October. 

Yours sincerely,  

Lynn Chambers 

Head Teacher  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

100 Club Memberships 

I / We would like to join the 100 Club for 2014 /15. 

Name: 

Signature: 

Child’s Class 

Payment enclosed:  £ 
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